
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

 

Do you own this product? 

Splosh Australia Pty Ltd — Silicone Nesting 
Bears toy 

Silicone nesting bear stacking toy in: 

baby pink - SKU - BBY236 

baby blue - SKU - BBY237  

SKU can be found on the packaging of the 
product. 

Dates sold: 29/03/2022 - 11/01/2024 

 

Why the product is recalled: The toy does not comply with size and shape 
requirements of the mandatory safety standard for toys for children up to 
and including 36 months of age. 

Hazard: There is a risk of choking, suffocation or death to young children if 
they put small parts into their mouth. 

 

Consumers should stop using the toy immediately and return it to the 
place of purchase for a refund. 

 

For more information, consumers can contact Splosh by phone: 07 3805 
4718(8:00 am – 4:00 pm, Monday to Friday) or via email at 
credits@splosh.com.au. 

 

Purchased from: Splosh.com.au and independent retailers. 
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